
Dear Patient,

Effective December 31, 2023, Amani Jambhekar, M.D. will no longer be practicing
with Millennium Physicians. 

Continuation of your healthcare is important, and you should continue care with
another Surgical Oncologist within your area. At this time, we will be directing our
patients back to their referring provider so they can continue care with the
referring office’s surgeon of choice. If the referring office has no preference, we
will refer these patients to Dr. Leonidas Miranda with Houston Elite Surgical Care. 

Your medical records are confidential, and a copy may be transferred to another
physician or released to you, or a person you designate, by submitting a HIPAA
compliant medical records request to our office. 

Until a HIPAA compliant request is received, your medical records will remain at
Millennium Physicians.

If you have any questions, please contact our office at (281) 315-8105 . We are
here to make this an easy transition for you.

Best Regards, Millennium Physicians
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